
07.01.2022 is last date for receipt of applications in NPPA 
 

 This is in reference to the advertisements appearing in “Employment 

News” dated 18.12.2021 and “The Hindustan Times” and “Navbharat 

Times (Hindi) of Delhi /NCR” both dated 10.12.2021, inviting applications 

for hiring of 21 posts of Sr.  Consultants/Consultants and 12 posts of 

Young Professionals in the Office of NPPA on Contract. 

 

 It is hereby informed that the last date for receipt of applications in the 

office of NPPA has been fixed as 07.01.2022. 

 

 

 


